
 

Season’s Greetings! 
 
Reverend George Koopmans will be leading worship service 
this Sunday, December 8th.  
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers:  
Elder in charge: Anna Marie Hancock  
Scripture Reader: Gail Thompson  
Sound Operator: Pat Evans  
Greeter: Marg McCulley  
Coffee Hosts: Linda K. & Marg McCulley  
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen  
Minutes for Mission: Debbie H.  
Advent: Marilyn Taylor 
 
Just a reminder of the upcoming Cantata during church service 
on December 15th, lunch to follow, and December 16th at 7 
with coffee and goodies to follow.  Christmas Eve service will 
be held at 7 on the 24th. 
 
 
 
 

 


